From: Joe Monastero

To: kristi.jefferson@cityofsalida.com
Date: Monday, February 07, 2022 9:05:25 AM

My name is Joe Monastero and I live at 577 E. 1st St. in SALIDA. I am one of Barb Van Wyck’s neighbors and she
lives at 200 Wood Ave. in Salida.

We wanted to let you know we are aware of the variance she is applying for to add on to her existing property and
we have no problem with that at all.

Please call me or email back if you have any questions or need any more info about this matter.
Sincerely, Joe and Dawn Monastero. 561-262-3944

Sent from my iPhone
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